107 Selden Street. Berlin, CT 06037

P.O. Box 270
Hartford, CT 06141-0270
(203) 665-5000

September 18, 1995

Rocket No, 20-236
BloJel

Re: 10CFR50.90

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attention: Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555

Millstone Nuclear Power Station, Unit No. 2
Propcsed Revision to Technical Specifications

—tkvice Water Pump Flood Protection

By letter dated December 16, 1994,'’ Northeast Nuclear Energy
Company (NNECO) submitted an amendment request to the NRC Staff
which would revise the Technical Specifications (TS) of Millstone
Unit No. 2. The proposed changes would modify the Limiting
Conditions for Operation (LCO) for TS 3.7.5.1.b, "Plant Systems-
Flood Level," and correct a value listed in TS Table 3.3-8,
"Meteorological Monitoring Instrumentation.” The proposed LCO
changes had no significant operational impact, but were intended to
provide increased uniformity for station severe weather
meteorological monitoring. The table change was to correct a
typographical error in the table listing.

The purpose of this letter is to withdraw the proposed changes
discussed above. This withdrawal was agreed to in a telephone call
with the Staff on August 21, 1995, and is in response to a letter
from the NRC on the same subject dated August 3, 1995.' The

(1) J. F. Opeka letter to U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission,
"Service Water Pump Flood Protection," dated December 16,
1994.

(2) G. 8. Vissing (U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission) letter to
J. F. Opeka, "Proposed Revision to Technical Specifications
Related to Service Water Pump Flood Protection (TAC No.
M91183)," dated August 3, 1995,
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correction of the typographical error was resubmitted on
September 11, 1995,'" as part of a subsequent amendment request.

As always, we are prepared to provide any additional information
that the NRC Staff may need regarding this withdrawal. The NNECO
contact for this issue is Mr. Rod S. Peterson at (203) 440-2074.

Very truly yours,

NORTHEAST NUCLEAR ENERGY COMPANY
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Executive Vice President

ec: T, T. Martin, Region I Administrator
G. S. Vissing, NRC Project Manager, Millstone Unit No. 2
P. D. Swetland, Senior Resident Inspector, Millstone Unit
Nos. 1, 2, and 3

Mr. Kevin T.A. McCarthy, Director
Bureau of Air Management

Department of Environmental Protection
79 Elm Street

Hartford, CT 06106-5127

(3) J. F. Opeka letter to U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission,
"Administrative Changes to Technical Specifications," dated
September 11, 1995.



